Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
Notice of Application Period for Preapproved Advanced Cleanup Program

NOTICE OF APPLICATION PERIOD FOR

PREAPPROVED ADVANCED CLEANUP PROGRAM

The Department of Environmental Protection announces, in accordance with Section 376.30713, F.S., that it will accept preapproved advanced cleanup applications submitted between November 1, 2013, and on or before 5:00 p.m. on December 31, 2013. Public opening of timely submitted applications shall be on January 8, 2014, beginning at 9:00 a.m. at the Department of Environmental Protection, 2600 Blair Stone Road, Room 458N, Tallahassee, Florida. The required application form and instructions for the Preapproved Advanced Cleanup Program may be obtained at the following internet site on October 25, 2013: http://www.dep.state.fl.us/waste/categories/pcp/pages/pac.htm.

Ken Busen, the PAC Program administrator, is the point of contact for the PAC Program. He can be contacted in regard to PAC applications on or after October 25, 2013. Please direct mail inquiries to:

Ken Busen, Environmental Administrator

Department of Environmental Protection

Petroleum Restoration Program

2600 Blair Stone Road, MS #4580

Tallahassee, Florida, 32399-2400

Mr. Busen’s telephone number is: (850)245-8745.
